
Music Boosters 

August 30, 2016 

Present:  SaDonna Manfull, Kristin Andrson, Brenda Meyer, Lynn Seelon, Kassie Morse, Rhonda Gebhardt, Dave 
Kneeland, Danielle Kneeland, Dirk Ludwig, Laci Ludwig, Allison Jonak, DeAnn Dupler, Crystal Rainforth, Tina Kiser, 
Janel Laub 

Meeting was called to order.  A discussion involving food allergies and students occurred, with protocol on how to 
avoid contamination being highlighted.  Sponsors and affected students will read labels to avoid allergens.  Students 
will be provided with hand sanitizer to be used before entering busses, as well as before students eat.  

Officers were introduced: 

President:  SaDonna Manfull 

Vice President:  Laci Ludwig 

Treasure:  Tina Kiser 

Secretary:  Janel Laub 

New uniform bags were purchased for band uniforms.  They are scheduled to be delivered mid to late September.   

Sadonna gave the Treasure’s report.   

$19,245.31 deposits 

$ 7,022.13 withdrawl 

$30,907.28 ending balance 

SaDonna has some outside bills for concession stand supplies to submit. 

Committee Reports: 

Band Uniforms:  Janel reported that the additional uniforms made getting each student uniformed much easier.  All 
students have been fitted, and necessary alterations have been completed.   

Concession Stand:  SaDonna reported that we are still looking for more volunteers to help.  “Leads” are needed to 
run the stands.   

Craft Fair:  Is on schedule for November.  Kim Quandt is once again facilitating the event.   

Band is scheduled to tour feeder schools and retirement communities on September 6. 

Decal and clothing order deadlines are coming soon. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:52 

Respectfully submitted, 

Janel Laub 

Secretary 


